
Year 3 Newsletter – Summer 2025 

Year 3 have had an excellent start to summer term and have come back to school eager 

to learn and ready for our final half term of Year 3! 

Our history unit this term is ‘What was important to ancient Egyptians’, which we are 

enjoying learning about! As scientists, we have been looking at plants and setting up 

different experiments to see what plants need in order to survive. In writing, we 

enjoyed Rescue at Seal Bay as our stimulus, writing persuasive posters, tourist 

information leaflets and information texts. We have continued to be super 

mathematicians and we have been working on money and have started our new unit on 

time. Again, all children used their prior knowledge to support them! It has been great 

to see some children continuing to use Times Table Rockstars! 

General Information  

PE – This term, the children have their PE lessons on a Monday afternoon. This will be 

an outdoor and an indoor session. Please can we make sure the children are wearing the 

correct PE kit and suitable shoes. 

Home reading – Children need to continue to read at home. This is to help improve 

their reading stamina and fluency. It should be enjoyable and therefore, if they read 

books that they have selected independently, or news articles that they have found 

interesting, then we want to hear about it. Once the children have read their book, 

they need to return it to school with the reading record for it to be changed.   

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Miss Millett and the Year 3 team  


